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Hockey Skills Programme Year 3 - 6 (Term 1, 2024) 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We welcome children new to the sport, as well as those experienced in Hockey. 

We encourage students considering playing Winter Hockey to take part in this exciting skills-based 
programme – if you haven’t played Hockey before it is a perfect opportunity to ‘Have a Go’ before 
committing to the Winter Hockey season, and if you have played Hockey in the past this is a great 
chance to reinforce your Hockey skills ready for 2024! 

 

Location: 

 

Pinehurst School Turf 

Day: 

Time: 

Friday 

7:20am – 8:20am 

Dates: Friday 16th February – Friday 22nd March 2024  

Required: 

 

Pinehurst PE uniform.  
Suitable Footwear (sneakers or turf shoes) 
Hockey Stick (a limited number will be available for beginners) 
Shinpads 
Mouthguard 

Cost: 

Details: 

$60 per student  

Basic Age Appropriate Skills Programme 
Run by experienced North Harbour Coaches 
Improves growth, development and agility 
Improves balance, co-ordination and confidence 
Fun and energetic. Improves fine motor skills 
Upgrades hockey skills before season starts 
All sessions will include skills training & end with a 10-15 min game 
 

Registration: Registrations open 12pm, Wednesday 31st January 2024 

Registrations close 12pm, Wednesday 7th February 2024 
Click here to register 
 

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and 
therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a 
refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their 
families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date. 

 

Melanie Puckett  
Sports Coordinator Yr 1 - 8  
 Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 420 
Mobile: +64 (0)27 340 7362 
Email: Melanie.Puckett@pinehurst.school.nz 

https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

